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John A. Macdonald Road Renaming 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the request to rename John A. Macdonald Road to miyo-wâhkôhtowin Road be 

approved; and 
2. That the City Solicitor’s Office be directed to prepare the appropriate bylaw for the 

street name change. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on August 9, 2023, considered a report of the Community Services 
Division and letters from the Civic Naming Committee, Ken King, Candice Luther, and 
Tyrell Harder regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the 
name miyo-wâhkôhtowin be added to the Names Master List and be endorsed for use 
as the new name for John A. Macdonald Road. 
 
The Committee received presentations from the following speakers: 

 Elder Roland Duquette 

 Candace Wasacase-Lafferty 

 Candice Luther 

 Charlotte Rode 

 Dr. Jessie Sylvestre, Saskatchewan Indigenous Cultural Centre 
 
Attachment 
1. August 1, 2023 report of the Community Services Division 

2. August 1, 2023 letter of the Civic Naming Committee 
3. July 27, 2023 letter of Ken King 
4. July 29, 2023 letter of Candice Luther 
5. August 5, 2023 letter of Tyrell Harder 


